
All of the residents below have voiced their opposition to proposed rezoning PZR-2017-01.  The 

reasons cited include not wanting to see an increase in commercial development down Elm 

Street and how that may negatively impact traffic and safety. 

 

- Mr. Lawrence Temple, 167 Elm Street 

 

- Ms. Velma Keller, 159 Elm Street 

 

- Mr. Louis and Mrs. Lorrain Gendron, 155 Elm Street 

 

- Ms. Nathalie Ledoux, 141 Elm Street 

 

- Ms. Leah Cantrelle, 172 Elm Street 

 

- Mr. Raymond Harney, 100 Plum Street 

 

- Ms. Veronica Aucoin, 149 Elm Street 

 

- Mr. Jerry Barre, 179 Elm Street 


